
Dear Bok Family, 

 We hope you are looking forward to a relaxing and rejuvenating summer.  We are 
reminded by the novelist George R.R. Martin, “A reader lives a thousand lives before he 
dies and the man who never reads lives only one.” We also hope that during the course of 
the summer your child will engage in activities which invite their intellectual curiosity 
and sustain their interest in learning, as well as develop a habit of reading.  

To maintain the high expectations, standards, and rigorous curriculum set forth for 
Bok Academy, your child is expected to complete the Bok Summer Reading Book 
Report  It is expected that he/she turn the completed report into his/her reading teacher 
before school begins in Tuesday, August 10th.  Your child is to  select one chapter book 
of his/her choice to read.  

 Please encourage your child to select a book that is within his/her comfort reading 
range; more importantly, we want your child to read a book that they enjoy! Upon 
completion of the reading, your child is expected to complete the Google Form Book 
Report located on the website to demonstrate his/her understanding of the text.  

 As part of your summer vacation plans, we invite you to check out the free “Find 
a Book” utility, http://www.lexile.com/findabook.com to quickly and easily search for 
books that will match your child’s reading level and interests.  

 The Bok Summer Reading Book Report can be downloaded from the Bok 
Academy website at www.bokacademy.org. Click on the Summer Reading tab for the 
Bok Summer Reading documents. The Summer Reading link will also appear on the 
main page of the website. In addition, the Lake Wales Public Library is a great resource 
to find additional books of your choice. 

We wish you and yours a happy, relaxing, and productive summer.  

Sincerely,  
Bok South Reading Department 

Bok Academy
Summer Reading Program
All Grades

If you have any questions, please contact one of the teachers listed below.  

dezonia.williams@lwcharterschools.com    kari.richards@lwcharterschools.com      
rebekah.brown@lwcharterschools.com           lynn.gramlich@lwcharterschools.com      

carolyn.szymczyk@lacharterschools.com 
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